
From: Warren Tegg [mailto:warren.tegg@amwu.asn.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 2 August 2016 12:42 PM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: AM2014/287 Surveying Award 

 
Dear AMOD, 
 
Due to recent staff absences, the AMWU were unable to meet the 21 July deadlines for submissions 
in reply to drafting and technical issues in the exposure draft. I apologise for this oversight. 
 
As the AMWU are an interested party in this Award, I would like the opportunity to review the 
Award in detail and make submission. An extension of time to 8 August should be sufficient. 
 
Regards,  
 

Warren Tegg 
 

National Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
p. 02 8868 1500 
 


